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Conversation with the US EPA  

about Gowanus Canal flooding 

during Hurricane Sandy 
 

 
After Hurricane Sandy, the EPA took water samples from the ground floor 
of two buildings that were flooded directly from the canal. Higher levels of 
bacteria were found but the toxic chemicals that are primary contaminants 
in Gowanus Canal sediment were below levels of concern or not detected. 

 
This meeting will be an opportunity for Gowanus residents and business 
owners to speak with the EPA about the water sampling results and ask 

any questions they may have. Information will also be available on 
resources for those affected by the storm.  

 
 

Monday November 26, 2012 at 6:30 pm 

P.S. 32 – 317 Hoyt Street near Union Street 
 

 
For more information, contact Congresswoman Velázquez’s Office at (718) 222-5819 


